
 

Greg Lyons, (PHECC PIN 9644)    

I am married with a young Son, and live in North County Dublin, 

I joined the Irish Red Cross in 2001 after doing a First Aid Course in school and since then, I have undertaken 
many roles; currently I am the Unit Officer in Santry (Dublin Borough)  

I was in the first batch of Red Cross EMT’s to be trained by the Irish Red Cross. For the past 3 years I have been 
responsible for the online learning site (Moodle / MCQs) for all Red Cross EMT students nationwide. I am also 
involved in training for the EMT Students and I hope to achieve my PHECC Assistant Tutor Status some time this 
year. Recently, I was appointed to the Irish Red Cross National EMT Subgroup, as the EMT Programme Volunteer 
administration coordinator with responsibility for administration for all of our EMT courses.  

Elected to the new General Assembly by Members of Irish Red Cross Youth at the National Youth Forum in 
November 2011. I am the first ever Youth Representative to serve with full voting rights on the General Assembly 
and represent all members under the age of 25. Also, Currently a Board Member of the Irish Red Cross, tasked 
with the overall Management and Governance of the Society.   

Keen interest in Communications, Currently I am the Radio Operator Training Programme Manager for the Irish 
Red Cross Training Working Group.  

 I work as a Procurement Manager for a large Civil Engineering Company in Dublin which carries out work 
Nationwide for Local Authorities and Government Agencies. 

I am delighted that EMT’s are now being given the opportunity to have an input into the clinical practices 
surrounding this level  

I am a very committed EMT who trains and practices regularly in order to maintain my skills. I have a keen 
interest in helping to develop the EMT programme going forward. The EMT level on the PHECC Practitioner 
Register is very import and if elected I will attend meetings and contribute constructively to the work of the 
Medical Advisory Committee (MAC) at EMT level for all PHECC Registered Practitioners.  


